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Town statement on alleged sexual assault at the ROC 

Georgina, ON – The Town is working with York Regional Police surrounding an alleged incident at the 

Recreational Outdoor Campus (ROC) that occurred on Sunday, Jan. 9, 2022. Investigators with the York 

Regional Police Special Victims Unit – Sexual Assault Section are seeking assistance to identify a suspect 

following a sexual assault against a child. 

The allegations are troubling, and once staff were alerted to the matter, police were notified. This is an 

isolated incident and the Town is in full cooperation with the police investigation. The safety of residents, 

visitors and staff remains a top priority. 

As this is a police matter, the Town cannot comment on the allegations. More information including a 

description of the suspect can be found on the York Regional Police website. 

Anyone with information is asked to call the York Regional Police Special Victims Unit – Sexual Assault 

Section at 1-866-876-5423, ext. 7071, or contact Crime Stoppers anonymously at 1-800-222-TIPS, or leave 

an anonymous tip online at 1800222tips.com.  
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